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Mrs. Canducci
Email:  ncanducci@plymouth.k12.ma.us
Website:  http://candokids.weebly.com/index.html 
August 22, 2013
Welcome!

We are about to start an exciting year together in fourth grade!  I am hopeful that you have been getting the most out of your summer.  I know I have lots of summertime stories to share with you and I look forward to hearing about yours.

For those of you that don’t know, I have a classroom website that serves us during and after school hours.  I update it frequently and hope that you will take advantage of what it has to offer.  Parents please take a few minutes to fill out some contact and background information for me before school starts.  The form is on the homepage of the website.  I will be sending out a digital copy of the weekly newsletter as well as email announcements periodically during the year. My website contains a wealth of information, practice opportunities of skills, as well as additional information regarding units that we are working on.  In addition, I have the daily homework assignments posted just in case your child didn’t write all the assignments into his or her agenda.  
I am looking forward to seeing your summer reading projects on the first day of school!  I am going to give you an opportunity to share your favorite summer book with all of us.  If for some reason you didn’t write yours up yet, the instructions can be downloaded from the homepage of my website.
I have given you directions to your first classroom project.  You will be creating a Time Capsule!  We will share them with each other and they will be on display during Open House.  Feel free to start it before school begins.  I will accept them ANY day you are done, but they will all need to be handed in no later than Tuesday, September 10th.
Enjoy our last days of summer vacation!  I look forward to seeing all of you on September 3!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Canducci


School Supplies:


You may wish to purchase the following for your child for school





Pencils


Erasers


Sturdy homework folder


Colored pencils


Crayons


Correcting pen


Highlighter


Dry Erase Marker


Hand held pencil sharpener





Important Dates:


Tuesday, September 3rd:  1st Day of School


Wednesday, September 11th:  Open House








